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The Federation of Gedney Hill CoE and Shepeau Stow Primary Schools 

Gedney Hill CoE Primary School 

Our Vision is to provide all members of the school 

community with the opportunities to engage with 'life in all 

its fullness' (John 10:10) by igniting imagination and curiosity 

which builds an enduring passion for life-long learning. 

Shepeau Stow Primary School 

Our Vision is to ignite imagination and curiosity which builds 

an enduring passion for life-long learning 

Dear Parent/Carers 

Just a few reminders for the coming weeks  

Stibbington 

Woodpeckers trip to Stibbington 23rd January.  The children can dress up once again as Victorians to 

enjoy the trip that was postponed last term.  I am looking forward to joining them on the trip. Please make 

sure they are dressed up warmly though as part of the day will be outside.  Those of you who had already 

ordered meals should have received a Parentmail updating with lunch information. 

Further information on other trips and events will be sent out to parents and carers once confirmed.  Keep 

an eye on Parentmail! 

PE 

Information has gone out to say that the children do now need to change into their kit in school.  They do 

need trainers as some of the lessons will be on the field.  It is good to get the children outside whenever 

possible. 

Maths Information Evening 

Miss Cropley, our Maths lead, will be delivering a maths information evening for all parents in the 

federation on Thursday 26th January at Shepeau Stow.  Further details will follow with timings etc. 

Friday 13th January update 

Clubs 

Letters for signing up to clubs will be coming home today in book bags.  Please note we can only 

accommodate the children in the year group specified.  All clubs will continue to be on Tuesday 

evenings.  We will have lego club for Y1 & 2 pupils, singing club for year 3,4,5 & 6 and strategy club 

for year 5 & 6.  Those pupils who were already attending strategy may continue to attend and further 

spaces will be allocated. 

Spring Fayre 

We will be holding a Spring Fayre at Shepeau Stow on the afternoon of March 30th.  Parents are welcome 

to attend.  Timings will be sent out nearer the time. 



Parent Consultation Evening 

This will take place on Wednesday 22nd March.  Reply slips will be sent out nearer the time.  Please ensure 

these are returned promptly in order for us to try and fit in the best appointment time for you. 

PTFA update 

An incredible £1232.03 has been raised through our Christmas raffle this year.  Keep an eye out for how 

school are going to spend this very soon.  Thanks to everyone who supported this. 

Bags to School collection is fast approaching – check out the link below for further information. 

New to You uniform is available.  A full list can be found on our facebook page or the link on the school 

website. 

Our Krispy Kreme donut sale is back.  Orders and payment due in by 6th February with a school collection 

date of 19th February (last day of term). Order via this Google Form or email us on info@ghssptfa.co.uk for 

more info.  

For full information on the PTFA updates please see the links below; 

https://www.facebook.com/groups/1981517735317883 

https://www.shepeaustowschool.co.uk/ghssptfa 

Dates for your diary 

23 January Kingfisher Trip to Stibbington   

26 January Parent Maths Information Evening 6.30pm 

2 March World Book Day   

6 March Federation Assessment Week   

22  March Parent Consultation Evening TBC 

30 March School Easter Fayre (children’s Enter-
prise Event) 

1.30pm 

During May KS1 SATs   

9 May – 12 
May 

KS2 SATs   

16 May Early Learners to start 1.30pm – 2.45pm 

5 June – 19 
June 

Year 4 Multiplication Checks   

12 June Year 1 Phonics Screening   

22 June Sports Afternoon   

26 June Federation Assessment Week   

Yours sincerely 

Alison Buddle 

Executive Headteacher 
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